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February 3, 2014

Dear Eufimia Tafa,

It is my pleasure to formally inform you that you have been elected into the Reading Hall
of Fame, an organization that recognizes lifetime achievements in the field of reading.
This year we have elected seven new members, including you, who will join the 100 plus
living members of the Reading Hall of Fame.  I will attach a list of current members
(with a double asterisk to indicate your name and the names of the other new members),
deceased members, and honorary members (who are elected posthumously).

Members of the Reading Hall of Fame possess a minimum of at least twenty-five years of
active involvement in work in reading, and are widely known and respected by people in
the profession.

Their contributions include authorship of publications on reading, including reports of
significant research; performance in positions of responsibility in the field of reading; and
preparation of leaders in the reading field through his/her teaching.

The purposes of the Reading Hall of Fame are to contribute, via the collective
experiences of its members, to further improvement in reading instruction, by

participating in co-sponsored sessions at the annual meetings of various
organizations related to the field of reading;

publishing information from the papers presented in such meetings;
indicating needed research, and trends of the past that hold promise for the

future; and
addressing current issues in reading, and discussing them in open forum

with suggestions for possible solutions.

Congratulations on this well-deserved honor!
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Sincerely,

Jane Hansen
Reading Hall of Fame President
Professor Emerita
University of Virginia, U.S.

Attachment of membership lists


